
Piermont Sewer Advisory Committee 

DRAFT Meeting Minutes 

July 10, 2017 

Chairman Matt Hogan called to order the third official meeting of the Piermont Sewer 

Advisory Committee at 7:00 pm on July 10, 2017 in Piermont, NH at the Piermont Fire 

Station. 

Present 

Matt Hogan   hoganelectric@yahoo.com 

Joanne Hogan hoganelectric@yahoo.com 

Randy Subjeck  rsubjeck.selectman@gmail.com 

Mary Ellen Treadway  maryellentreadway@gmail.com 

John Metcalf 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes of the April 14, 2017 and the June 12, 2017 meeting were approved. 

Business 

Matt and Mike Hogan spoke with Charlie Brown regarding the toilet usage at the Piermont 

Inn, now that it is closed. The bathrooms will continue to be operational. It was agreed that 

the Browns will pay the full debt service portion of the sewer bill, but will be charged .75 for 

the use and maintenance portion. This is a 50% reduction from the seasonal rate applied to 

their Inn. This was discussed and approved by the advisory committee. 

At 7:25 pm the Hogans were dismissed from the meeting. As the only voter present, Mary 

Ellen Treadway stated that she would like to see Matt and Joanne Hogan reimbursed, without 

having the sewer members pay for it. It is a civil issue. The company, Westan(?) that signed 

off on the work is out of business. 

The Hogans rejoined the meeting at 8 pm. Joanne Hogan noted that in the Town of Piermont 

Annual report for 2016, the budget exceeded the expenditures by $6478.00. The budget 

exceeded expenditure in previous years as well. This will be examined by the Piermont 

Board of Selectmen. 

Matt Hogan adjourned the meeting at 8:12 pm. The next meeting date and location are to be 

determined. 

Minutes submitted by:  

Mary Ellen Treadway     July 18, 2017 
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